
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF GATESVILLE WILL 
CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 27TH DAY OF JULY, 
2021, AT 5:30 P.M. AT CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 110 
N. 8TH STREET. PURPOSE OF THE HEARING IS TO HEAR 
COMMENTS ON A PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE 2022 
FISCAL YEAR.  ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS ARE INVITED TO 
ATTEND. 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY TAXES 
THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $186,381, OR 8.3% AND OF 
THAT AMOUNT $35,094 IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED 
FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS 
YEAR. 
 
 
A COPY OF THE PROPOSED BUDGET IS AVAILABLE FOR 
INSPECTION ON THE CITY WEBSITE, AT THE PUBLIC 
LIBRARY, AND THE OFFICE OF THE CITY SECRETARY. 
 
 
WENDY COLE 
CITY SECRETARY 
 


